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THINK LACROSSE SHARES PREMIER BLOG POST, HIGHLIGHTS BILL HUTTON

TORONTO, ON – April 17th, 2023 – Think Lacrosse, a grassroots initiative led by members of the Canadian 
Lacrosse community, announced its first post earlier today, entitled Bill Hutton, Lifetime of Commitment. The 
article spotlights the contributions and involvement of Mr. Bill Hutton, a key figure in the sector unification of 
what would eventually become the modern Ontario Lacrosse Association.

Hutton was a key force in providing the pathway for lacrosse to become acknowledged as Canada’s National 
Summer Sport, with the accession of Bill C-212 in 1994. Among his many years of involvement in the game, 
he served as President of the amalgamated Ontario Lacrosse Association from 1983 until 1985.

Think Lacrosse is made up of community members who seek to promote the game’s most valuable actors 
(athletes, builders, contributors), circulate ideas and critical analyses on the challenges to the game, and 
support emerging leaderships within the game’s associations and communities. For more information or to 
subscribe, visit www.thinklacrosse.ca.


